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MCK Political Priorities Survey Launches 

 
(Kahnawake – 19, Seskehkó:wa/September 2024)  
 
The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to inform the community 
that, at last evening's Community Meeting, a Survey was launched to 
collect community feedback on the Council Priorities for the 2024-2027 
term. 
 
Click here to participate in the Survey. Participants who complete the 
Survey will have a chance to win a $200 Traditions gift certificate. 
 
There will also be three (3) Community Engagement sessions with the 
Ratitsénhaienhs where Kahnawa'kehró:non can complete the Survey, 
as well as provide feedback in person.  
 
The sessions will take place at the Kahnawà:ke Services Complex on 
Friday, September 20th from 10am to noon, Thursday, September 
26th from noon to 3pm, and Saturday, September 28th from 10am to 
noon. 
 
Surveys can also be taken by telephone by calling Taiawentétie 
Hemlock at 450-632-7500. 
 
The Survey closes at 11:59pm on Wednesday, October 2nd. 
  

Onkwe’tà:ke Iakotokénhstha 

 PUBLIC SERVICE 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

mailto:MCKMedia@mck.ca
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LQNTGL9

	Suggested Media Instructions:
	Media Inquiries:

